
             

 

    Our 8th graders have been very busy of late. In addition to the normal class load, they have all gotten word 
about their high school choices, and as of now, all of them have gotten into a school of their choice. Many of 
them have tested into honors classes and will be taking proficiency exams over the next couple of months.  
    We have a bunch of graduation activities coming up after Spring Break, highlighted by a trip to Milwaukee 
on May 30th to watch a Cubs vs Brewers game!  
   Six students attended a regional science fair in mid-March, and many are playing volleyball for the school as 
well.  
  We have also managed to spend some quality time with our Faith Partners  We had an ice cream sundae party 
with them in preparation for their Jesus Day retreat on March 9th.  
    The class is looking forward to our last couple of months and the activities that come with them! 

JOIN US FOR AN EARLY CHILDHOOD OPENHOUSE 

St. Tarcissus School All Class Reunion 
 

Saturday, May 18, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. - Emerald Isle, private room $20.00 per person 
includes appetizers. Cash bar. Pay using Zelle. Send a follow-up text to make sure your  
money was received. Contact Nancy Gutzman Soprych at 773-805-3254.  
Only 100 people who pay will be able to attend! 




